
 
Town Shellfish Crier 

January 4, 2021 

 

1. Shellfish Advisory Board Meeting (SAB), Wednesday, January 6, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. 

Due to community interest, we are going to allow the first nine people to respond to this 

announcement to attend this meeting in the Shellfish Department offices at the pier in 

person. Per Gov. Baker’s orders, indoor meetings are limited to 10 people. Nancy Civetta will 

log into the Zoom Shellfish Advisory Board meeting at our offices, and the first nine people 

to respond can join her there with masks on. We will stand six feet apart. We hope to better 

engage the shellfishing community in SAB meetings in this way moving forward. Other ideas 

are welcome. 

 

Agenda 

-Minutes of last meeting 

-Expanded Particle results in Herring River, Existing and restored conditions – Kirk Bosma 

-Herring River Sediment transport study – Center for Coastal Studies 

-Harbor Management Plan Update – John Duane 

-Plastics in Harbor grant update – Tom Siggia 

-2020 Annual report vote 

-Shellfish Department update – Nancy Civetta 

-Discussion of the Shellfishermen's Farmers Market and ideas for participation moving 

forward 

-Increase shellfish permit fees by $5.00 vote 

-Review tax insert promoting sale of recreational shellfish permits 

 

This meeting will be held virtually via Zoom Video Conference, in accordance with the 

temporary suspension and enhancement of the Open Meeting Law requirements by 

Governor Baker. Instructions for a Zoom video conference meeting, which also allows phone 

dial-in, are given below. If you have technical difficulties joining a Zoom meeting please call 

774-392-1457. 

 

Shellfish Advisory - Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/94214261094?pwd=NW5FbVFCUTZZVzZaUldydjNMZ1lYZz09 

Meeting ID: 942 1426 1094 

Passcode: 136251 

Join by Phone: +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

 

2. Reminder: Commercial Shellfishing Permits Will Be Sold In Person at the Shellfish 

Department Offices, Wed., Jan. 6 from 9 a.m. to noon 

 

https://zoom.us/j/94214261094?pwd=NW5FbVFCUTZZVzZaUldydjNMZ1lYZz09


Contact Nancy at nancy.civetta@wellfleet-ma.gov or 617-901-7193 with ideas on how the 

Shellfish Department can help or improve shellfishing, especially during the COVID-19 

pandemic. Thank you! 

 

Nancy Civetta  John Mankevetch  Chris Manulla / Drew Ryan 

Shellfish Constable  Assistant Shellfish Constable Deputy Shellfish Constables 

617-901-7193  508-962-0691   508-962-8934 / 508-349-0325 
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